
 
 

 

Cybersecurity Incident Notification 

  

We recently identified a cybersecurity incident affecting our systems. Upon 

discovery, we took immediate action to contain the issue and have engaged 

leading cybersecurity experts to investigate and strengthen our security 

measures. 

  

As part of our response, we are offering credit monitoring services to all current 

and former employees. If you are a past or present employee and have not 

received direct communication from us, please contact it@sunrise-soya.com to 

ensure you receive the necessary information and support. 

  

We take the security and privacy of our employees seriously and are committed 

to transparency throughout this process. Thank you for your understanding as we 

work diligently to address the situation. 
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